
HELP - Please Take this Community Survey for the Pinckney Library

Hope Siasoco <hsiasoco@pinckneylibrary.org>
Wed 4/3/2024 6:41 PM
To:​Boardoftrustees <boardoftrustees@pinckneylibrary.org>;​Staff <staff@pinckneylibrary.org>​
Cc:​Board Notetaker <pcplboardnotetaker@pinckneylibrary.org>;​Friends of Pinckney Library
<friendsofpinckneylibrary@gmail.com>​

Dear Board, Staff, Friends, and Community Members,

The Pinckney Library is participating in a study being run by the University of Michigan School of
Information, in partnership with the Library of Michigan. Please help by filling out this survey online.
We would love to hear from library and non-library users.

https://tinyurl.com/pppl-survey-b

Please feel free to share this survey.

We would love to hear from you, our valued community members. Thank you in advance for your time
and assistance. :)

https://tinyurl.com/pppl-survey-b


Sincerely,
Hope Siasoco
Library Director
------------------------------
She/Her
Pinckney Community Public Library
125 Putnam St.
Pinckney, MI 48169
Tel: 734-878-2952
Fax: 734-878-2907
Email: hsiasoco@pinckneylibrary.org

mailto:hsiasoco@pinckneylibrary.org

